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We support universal health care out here in eastern Oregon! As a small business 

owner, universal health care is essential. Our family is grateful for the health, dental 

and mental health care provided by the Oregon health plan. My son has a heart 

murmur that needs monitoring, and the stress of having insurance has been lifted off 

our shoulders. We are allowed to live our lives and contribute to our community in 

positive, healthy ways.  

 

I hope all Oregonians will be offered this assurance. Thank you. 


